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Corie Griffiths

From: Laura Bentley <LBentley@kelowna.ca>
Sent: April 9, 2025 3:14 PM
To: Corie Griffiths
Cc: Kevin Van Vliet
Subject: Water Access - McCulloch Lake Resort
Attachments: 2025-04-07 Water Supply Certified Resolution.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
   
Hi Corie, 
 
Further to my email last week, on Monday Council approved of the City entering into a water access agreement for 
McCulloch Lake Resort and directed staff to seek consent from the Regional District Board to provide this service. The 
certified resolution is attached and the Council report and attachments are available online (item 6.8).  
 
Please connect with Kevin (cc'd) on next steps to bring this to the Board, for their consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Laura Bentley 
City Clerk | City of Kelowna 
250-469-8839 | lbentley@kelowna.ca 
Connect with the City | kelowna.ca 
Kelowna is located on the traditional, ancestral, unceded territory of the syilx/Okanagan people. 

 CAUTION: This message was sent from outside the RDCO. Please do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you 
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 


